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To: FedRedistribution - NSW
Subject: Redistribution of the seat of Warringah
Date: Tuesday, 7 November 2023 2:52:29 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

As one who has lived in Warringah for 25 years & assimilated there I strongly urge you to consider the proposal
put forward by the current member for Warringah, the Honourable Zali Steggall.

Additionally, the name Warringah, as I understand it, is one of the few Federal seats with an aboriginal name
and Warringah has a long & proud democratic history deserving of recognition.

Since I can see no valid arguments to change the name and/or to abolish the seat, I assume there are some
hidden Machiavellian reasons to do this & they MUST NOT be allowed to influence the decisions.

Yours sincerely,

John Gilmour

Mob: 

Sent from my iPhone
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